
 

 

 

Due to the expected stretch of rain coming up, the 

Spring Fling planned for April 5th has 

been cancelled.  But don't lose your community spirit - 

the Social Events Committee is already thinking about 

neighborhood fun for the summer - stay tuned!  (To 

contact the Committee, email social.events@mf-

ce.com ) 

 

Thank you for your understanding, 

Your Social Committee and Board of Trustees 
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